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This morning the Herculaneum Police Department made the Dunklin R-5 School District 
Administration aware of a suspicious male that has been seen waving to groups of students 
after school off campus.  The police notified district officials that the person is an unregistered 
sex offender.  It is important to note that there have been no reports of this individual being seen 
on any of the Dunklin R-5 campuses.   At this time the district is making sure all kids are safe on 
our campuses.  We are urging all students and families to take precautions while away from 
home and traveling to and from school.  All students are encouraged to travel in groups or with 
a friend as they go to bus stops or school.  

If you see any suspicious activity, please contact the Herculaneum Police Department. 

Our District will be working closely with the police to assure the safety of our students, which 
remains our top priority.  

 

 
 

 
  

  
 
 
 
 

 


